
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR PROPOSED BUDGET 

A Public Hearing on the FY 2024-2025 Town of Luther and Luther Public Works Authority 
budgets will be held at 7:00 PM on Tuesday, June 11, 2024, at Luther Town Hall, 108 S Main, 
Luther, OK 73054, for the purpose of discussing and finalizing the Town of Luther and Luther 
Public Works Authority budgets for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2024. The public hearing 
is open to the public and citizen comments on the proposed budget will be welcome. Copies 
of the proposed budgets are available at Luther Town Hall, 108 S Main, Luther, OK 73054, 
online at www.townoflutherok.com, and a copy of the budget summary is attached.  

June 3, 2024    Scherrie Pidcock, Town Clerk/Treasurer 

 

 

BUDGET MESSAGE for FY 2024-2025  

TOWN OF LUTHER (Town) 
AND 

LUTHER PUBLIC WORKS AUTHORITY (LPWA) 
 

This FY 23-24 has been busy with improvements and upgrades. A water valve 
installation project has just been completed with the use of grant funds. 
Employees have been able to attend training to further their knowledge and 
skills. New home builds continue throughout the town limits. 

The Town and LPWA continue to look toward a bright future. Grants for a 
beautiful, lighted sign on Route 66, a new fire department pumper/tanker, a 
new shop building for LPWA, and a floodplain study are all in the works for the 
upcoming fiscal year 24-25. We are also adding a full-time employee to Town 
administration. 

The Luther Board of Trustees is pleased to present the Fiscal Year 2024-2025 
budget for review and comment.  

 


